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LEISD Education Foundation is excited to support
the students and staff of our great district as we
kick off the school year.  Cathy Capps-Warren,
LEISDEF  President stated, "As the district serves
the students through in-person and virtual learning,
we will continue our mission to partner with the
community to provide resources that Enrich
teaching, Inspire Learning, and Maximize
Innovative Opportunities so that every student in
LEISD can realize their full potential.  Community
involvement is a key component for a thriving
school district, and we are looking forward to
several upcoming opportunities."



LEISD Education Foundation and our LEISD
Alumni Association were excited to assist with
the Senior Sunrise at Little Elm High School.
Approximately 225 students gathered for the
annual tradition of watching the sunrise
together as a class. We provided donuts and
juice to the students and wished them a great
Senior Year!

The Education Foundation has an open
position of VP of Develoment.  This role
includes fundraising and campaign
development. We are also seeking
volunteers who would like to serve as
Friends of the Foundation, a group that 
will meet quarterly and assist the Board
with community events. For more
information, contact Deidre Miller at
admin@leisdef.net.

Special thanks to one of our community
partners, Tutor Doctor Frisco/McKinney,
for sponsoring the First Day Survival Kits!
The Education Foundation delivered over
100 gift bags to our campuses to welcome
our new staff members of LEISD. It was just
a small token to show a BIG welcome to the
famiLE! 
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